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Class News 
Wow! The time is flying. Next 

week is Thanksgiving already 

and then December! The 

weather is getting colder but 

we will still be going outside 

for recess on most days. 

Please make sure your child 

comes to school with the 

proper cold weather clothing. 

If you need assistance, please 

let me know. Also, boots are 

NOT to be worn in school. 

Students must be in uniform 

shoes. If wearing boots to 

school, please bring a pair of 

school shoes to change in to. 

 

Report cards went home last 

Friday. If for 

some reason 

yours did not 

make it home, 

let me know. 

Conferences are in December 

but if you would like to 

discuss the marks sooner, 

arrange to meet me after 

school.  

 

Reading – We are really 

making progress in this area. 

I have attached a book mark 

that will assist your child in 

choosing the “just right” 

books for their own reading 

level. Students should be 

engaged in reading at least 15 

– 20 minutes every night.   

 

Library – I am arranging for 

our class to walk to the 

Sherwood Forest branch of 

Detroit Public Library once 

every two weeks. In order to 

check out a book, each 

student must have a current 

library card. Please complete 

the attached form, sign the 
back, and return it to me. I 

will get take them to the 

library to get the cards made.  

Also, I need to have a valid 

permission slip for our walking 

trips. This is also attached 

for you to complete and 

return. 

 
Math- We have been busy 

learning about what it means 

when we add and subtract and 

how to know which operation 

is needed for a word problem. 

Now we are beginning to work 

on remembering our math 

facts. I have a music cd that 

has addition and subtraction 

facts we are listening to. If 

you would like me to make a 

copy for your home, send me a 

blank cd and I will record you 

one. 

   
We are collecting Box Tops 

for Education to raise money 

for our Student of the Month 

program. Look for these 

labels on products you buy and 

send them in to school. Each 

one is worth 10 cents.  

 

 
I have extended the deadline 

for book orders until Monday, 

November 19th. 

 

 

 

 

 
Important Dates 

 
Monday – Nov 19  

Last day for        

Scholastic book orders 

Thurs, Fri. Nov 22-23 

No School for Thanksgiving 

 

Friday, Nov. 30 

 Book Mobile 

 


